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MEMORANDUM FOR: Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner de Plangque
FROM: Ivan s.linﬂ
SUBJECT: IMPLEMENTATION OF D-RAP FOR THE ABWR AND

SYSTEM 80+ APPLICATIONS

The EDO has in his June 30, 1994 memorandum to the Commission
addressed the issues raised by the 0GC in its May 20, 1994
memorandum on D-RAPp. I believe that OGC’s recommended action tc
develop ITAAC would have been the Preferred solution were it not
for the impact that implementation at this late date would have
On the schedules for issuance of the ABWR and System 80+ FDAs.

I propose that for the ABWR and Systenm 80+ FDAs we implement D-
RAP as an "applicable regulation" amending Part s3. In addition,
the stafr should include an ITAAC for D-RAP in the design
certification rulemaking for the AEWR and System 80+ design. 1
also recommend the starr develop an ITAAC for future applications
prior to Fpa issuance. This should be addressed on a timely
basis as the review of these applications Proceeds. In order to
expedite issuance ©of the ABWR FDA, response is requested by COB
on July 5, 1994,
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SYSTEM 80+ APPLICATIONS

The EDO has in his June 30, 1994 memorandum to the Commission
addressed the issues raised by the 0GC in its May 20, 1994
memorandum on D-RAP. I believe that ocor's recommended action tc
develop ITAAC would have been the Preferred solution were it not
for the impact that implemertation at this late date would have
on the schedules for issuance of the ABWR and System 80+ FDAs.

I propose that for the ABWR and System 80+ FDAs we implement D-
RAP as an "applicable regulation" amending Part 52. 1In addition,
the staff should include an ITAAC for D-RAP in the design
certification rulemaking for the ABWR and System 80+ design. I
also recommend the staff develop an ITAAC for future applications
prior to FDA issuance. This should be addressed en a timely
basis as the review of these applications Proceeds. In offer to
expedite issuance of the ABWR FDA, response is requested COB
on July 5, 1994, e
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